
FOOD WASTE
RECYCLING 
BEGINNING
MONDAY,
APRIL 4, 2022

Food waste includes: 

This notice is to inform you of rollout dates for the new Residential Organics Recycling Program beginning

Monday, April 4, 2022. Valley Vista Services will begin delivering food pails to residents on their regular

service days from Monday, March 7 through Friday, April 1. Included with your food pail will be an

informational brochure as well as a starter roll of compostable bags. (Liner bags will not be supplied after

initial roll is provided.)

This is in accordance with California State Law SB 1383, which requires the recycling of all residential

and commercial food waste. Residents are being requested to separate all food scraps from their regular

garbage, and consolidate it into their green waste. Please see instructions for how to separate below. 

Step 1: 

Please prepare to begin placing bagged food scraps into the green waste cart starting Monday, April 4,

2022. If you have any questions, please contact our Customer Service Department at

customerservice@myvvs.com or (800) 442-6454.

Place pail in a convenient place
(on kitchen counter or under
kitchen sink)

Step 2: Line pail with a compostable or
plastic bag; place ALL food scraps
inside

Step 3: Remove tied bag of food scraps
from food pail and place into your
green waste cart

Use smartphone
to scan QR code

for additional
resources: 

Meat and bones, fish and poultry, bread, grains, cereals, pasta,
cheese & dairy products, eggs & eggshells, fruits and veggies 
(pits & peels), coffee grounds & filters, tea bags, leftover scraps
and spoiled food.


